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Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

From: Erik Oehlschlager <erik.oehlschlager@errg.com>
Sent: Wednesday, September 19, 2018 11:53 AM
To: Walter, John
Cc: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health; William Banker-Hix
Subject: RE: Anderson Drilling delayed

John, 
The drillers rescheduled for the 20th and today I realize I hadn’t passed this along to you.    We will be out at Anderson 
building tomorrow to survey utilities, drill two boreholes, and collect soil and groundwater samples. 
Erik 
 

From: Erik Oehlschlager  
Sent: Wednesday, August 29, 2018 12:40 PM 
To: 'Walter, John' <john.walter@ebmud.com> 
Cc: 'keith.nowell@acgov.org' <keith.nowell@acgov.org>; William Banker-Hix <william.banker@errg.com> 
Subject: Anderson Drilling delayed 
 
John, 
My geologist is stuck in the field on another job and I have had to cancel tomorrows drilling and sampling at Anderson 
Building.  I’ll let you know when we reschedule.  When we do get out there we will follow the work plan and the three 
technical comments in the attached directive. 
 
Erik Oehlschlager | ERRG 
Project Geologist 
Direct: 925.839.2274 | Main: 925.969.0750 | Cell: 925.577.4423 
erik.oehlschlager@errg.com  
www.errg.com 
 

 
 
 


